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  BULLETIN #107
                   Monday, February 13, 2023
On Friday, February 24th, from 7:30-11:15 AM (Pds.1-4A), students will have the opportunity to explore engineering careers related to:  Biomedical Engineering, Mechanical Engineering, Civil Engineering, and Manufacturing Engineering. Through interactive presentations, engineers will share highlights of their profession and discuss opportunities in their field.  To register for Exploring Engineering Day, please see your “Class of” Schoology page. Seating is limited and is open to students on a first come, first served basis.  Registration will close when we reach capacity or by the end of the school day on February 16th.
Students interested in learning more about careers in the live event industry should check out their class of page on Schoology to learn about a field trip to Rock Lititz in April.  Space is limited - applications to attend this event are open now and will close on March 17th; priority will be given to Juniors and Seniors.
Attention Sophomores: Due to the completion of the Middle School Parking lot, we have increased the number of student parking spaces on campus. We are pleased to announce that parking permits are now available.to eligible sophomore students. Parking spaces are available in both the Baseball and Middle School Lots. Parking agreement forms are available on High School page of the district website under Downloads and Documents or in the main office. Please note that the cost for a permit at this time is $25.00. Contact Mrs. Faller in the main office if you have any questions or concerns.
Attention all students who like to work with technology and help others! Cyber Seniors may be the program for you. On March 7th, 21st, and 28th from 3-3:45 we will be attending Brethren Village to help senior citizens with their technology. 
To learn more about this program, please reach out to Mrs. Leisey in the Library! 
Mini-THON is approaching quickly.  Our main event is on Friday, February 24th, from 6-11 PM.  There are so many fun activities planned for this year including Inflatables, Zumba, Dodgeball and Techno Power Hour.  Come out and support Four Diamonds and help kids battling pediatric cancer.  For more information, see the Registration Information posted in each classroom, on the Mini-THON wall or on the Class of Schoology pages.  See Mr. Sneeringer or Mr. Aiello with any questions.
If you plan on playing a spring school sport in the 2022-2023 school year, for the high school or middle school, we will require a PIAA Physical to be submitted.  The Physical Deadline for Spring Sports is Monday, February 13th!   See the Athletics Page or stop in at the Athletic Department for more information. 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY
